
   

   

 

 
February 2023 
 

Non-Uniform Day Friday 17th February 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Limehurst Academy is supporting the DEC Turkey-Syria Earthquake Appeal. On Friday 17th February, 
students will not be expected to wear school uniform, but for a small donation, will be allowed to 
wear sensible non-school uniform. 
 
As normal lessons are still taking place, can you remind students to bring all of the equipment that 
they need. If they have a practical PE lesson, they will need to have their Limehurst PE kit with 
them. We ask that students do not come to school inappropriately dressed or displaying offensive 
slogans. 
 
There is always generous support for fundraising events at Limehurst, however, we are mindful that 
times are challenging for everyone and therefore we are only asking for donations if you feel you are 
able to do so. Students usually donate £1 for charity non-uniform days, which will be collected during 
Registration or Lesson 1. 
 
We thank you for supporting this event. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Vickie Beeby 

Head of School 


